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It is hard to believe that is it already the end of August; we are 

making great progress with our programs and reports are 

reported on the Auxiliary Report Status form on our web site – 

vfwauxsc.org.   Auxiliary Chairman and Department 

Chairman please send the reports in every two week or as you 

receive them.   

 

 Celebrate your 

progress by sending in your reports; I will put your reports on 

our status report form.  Be proud of the work you do; report on 

what you do and know that you are helping a Veteran. 

 



 Please make sure that you have backup 

for your reports, such as photos, written documentation and 

photos of the people who participate in your project. 

 

 Please send in Media 

Reports.  Let your community know what your Auxiliary is 

doing for our Veterans and your community.  Invite the 

community to be a part of your fundraisers and programs. 

Thank you for all the work you do for your Auxiliaries, the 

Department, and our Veterans.  We are making a difference. 

 

Thank you so much for all your support and positive 

comments about our web site.  I am very proud of the web site 

and the interest it has created. Again, thank you for your 

support. 

Carol Long Chairman 

 


